
From: Lakshmi Venu (DO/SCL)
Sent: 11/22/2014 5:02:23 AM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Thank you

Dear Governor Haley,

Thank you very much for taking the time to meet with my team and I earlier this 
week.

It was such a pleasure meeting you. It has been most inspiring for me to see 
what you have done. I loved the positive spirit with which you approach 
encouraging young women in the workforce. 

Thank you for the warm welcome we have received to South Carolina and we 
are touched by your personal interest in and support to our company. 

I do hope we have an opportunity to welcome you back to India again. On your 
next visit, I would like to invite you to visit TVS Motor Company's research and 
production headquarters near Bangalore and to visit some of the surrounding 
villages where our trust works as well. 

Thank you once again.

Warm regards,
Lakshmi

  _____  
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